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From: Judy Robinson
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Please support Alternative 2 for Luna"s on South Park
Date: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 7:15:28 AM

Hello,
 
I am writing to request that you please support Alternative 2 at Luna's on South Park.
 
Many of us in the neighborhood are concerned that there will not be adequate parking at the new
store.
 
Having convenient access to affordable food is vitally important to everyone in Madison.
Having sufficient parking is essential to supermarket success; since Luna's will be the only full
service supermarket in South Madison it is critical that they succeed.
 
Madison is making great strides towards becoming a more equitable City that serves all of our
residents. 
Please continue this effort and support Alternative 2 to help ensure access for all of South Madison
 
Thank you for your time,
Judy Robinson
523 W Olin Ave
608-469-1218
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